

Secretary info@ourmapua.org

10 February 2018

Mark Johannsen and Jamie McPherson Tasman District Council Private Bag 4 RICHMOND 7050

Dear Mark and Jamie

Re: Bollards at Mapua Wharf

The MDCA have asked me to write to ask if the bollards at Mapua Wharf might be repaired again. We understand that they have been repaired once but they are again broken.

We further understand that these bollards are maintained by a company in Auckland. Is there any reason why a local company cannot maintain them?

Kind Regards

Mary Garner Secretary